
 

WWW.LANDSCOREPRIMARY.CO.UK             01363 772018         ADMIN@LANDSCORE-PRIMARY.DEVON.SCH.UK 

  

 
 

 

Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 3 Summer 2024  

 Friday 3rd May 2024 

 
 

Year 1 Parents’ 
Meeting 

– Tuesday 7th May 
2:45pm 

All year 1 parents are 
invited to a phonics 

meeting on Tuesday 7th 
May at 2:45pm. Mrs 

Williams and Mr Seller 
will explain the phonics 
screening process that 

your child will be 
undertaking in June this 

year and will answer 
any questions you may 

have. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Landscore Tea Towel   
The children are getting 
very excited about their 
pictures appearing on 

the whole school 
Landscore tea towel! If 

you would like to 
purchase any tea 

towels, please place 
your order through the 
school online shop or in 

the office before 24th 
May. The cost is £5.00 
for one tea towel and 

£8.00 for two. 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Happy’s Circus - June 13th  Please ensure 
that you have bought your tickets for 
‘Happy’s Circus’ before they all sell out. You 
can use this link: https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541. Tickets cost £10 
each and children will receive a games/activity card to use on the games and stalls which will be 
available from 4:00pm in the grounds before the Big Top opens at 5:30pm. The tickets have now 
been opened for sale to the general public so buy your tickets today to avoid disappointment 
– there are only a limited number of tickets left so don’t delay.  
  

Dates for your Diary  

 
Term Dates 2024-25 Please find below the term dates for the next academic year. All green 
squares are days when the children are not in school.  

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 
Tuesday 21st – Thursday 23rd May 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
Monday 3rd June 
Thursday 13th June 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July 6pm 
Thursday 18th July 
Monday 22nd July 2:00pm 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- Year 6 SATs week 
- Year 6 London residential 
- Half term holiday 
- Non pupil day 
- Happy’s Circus 
- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Sports Day 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Whole school disco 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation 
- Last day of the year  - 3:10pm Leavers’ Tunnel 

https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541
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Mid Devon Show Art Competition All of our children have been invited to enter the Mid 
Devon Show art competition. All entries need to be landscape on A4 paper and your name, year 
group and school must be put on the back. Year 5/6 children need to draw a ‘Wildlife on the 
Waterway’ picture, Year 3/4 children can draw anything under the heading ‘Rivers and Streams’, 
Years 1 & 2 are invited to decorate or colour a Kingfisher outline (which is available from the 
school office) and Reception children are invited to decorate or colour a Swan (also available from 
the school office). Entries may be handed into Mole Avon, emailed to 
office@middevonshow.co.uk  or taken along to the Mid Devon Show Office, Halberton, EX16 7AF 
by Thursday 27th June. 
Prizes for each category will be: 1st £20, 2nd £15, 3rd £10, 4th £5 and 2 x adult tickets to the show. 
The presentations of prizes will be made at the show on Saturday 27th July. As many entries as 
possible will be displayed in the Food and Drink Marquee on Show Day. 

 
Kidz Star Club Playworker Vacancy  Hours: 13.75 per week – term time (7.45-9.00am and 
3.15-4.45pm Mon-Fri) Starting July 2024 - term time only. This is an exciting opportunity for 
someone special, who has a passion for providing high quality care and education, to join a 
fantastic team. For an application form please email: - pippinsnurserycrediton@gmail.com 
Closing date - 17th May 2024  Interview - Tuesday 21st May 2024. 
 

Huge Thanks must go to the 
team at Ernest Jackson who 
have been working incredibly 
hard today at school to help 
us in the garden and the 
forest area. The team, who 
have dug drainage trenches, 
built den structures, planted 
a willow dome, fixed 
guttering, undertaken lots of weeding and tidied the green house, have really helped Mr Stacey 
and Mrs P who work hard all year round to maintain these areas – all of the areas look fantastic 
now. Thank you to everyone! 

 
Help Needed We are really hoping to be able to introduce another flock of chickens into the 
school in the near future but we are unable to do this without some dedicated help from parents. 
We would need a list of families who are happy to help out with feeding the chickens at weekends 
and during the holidays before we can commit to getting more chickens. If you are happy to sign 
up to this, please contact the school office or send me an email. Many thanks. 
 

Laser Tag Event at Landscore Nathan Keast from Primary Sports is running a Laser Tag event 
on Wednesday 15th May in the school hall from 6:00pm-7:00pm. Tickets cost £7.50 and you will 
need to book a place online at: https://www.primary-
sports.co.uk/events/2024/05/15/landscore-primary-school-lazer-tag-may-2024  
 

Congratulations to our fabulous gymnasts this week. Ettie Bruni 
and Lilou Wood have achieved their Acro level 1 awards and Rosie-
May Orchard has been awarded her level 2 Acro certificate. Very 
well done to all of you and keep up the great work – those 
gymnastics skills take a lot of practice to master and you are all 
doing brilliantly. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely long bank holiday weekend and we’ll 
see you again on Tuesday. 
 

Debbie Main   
 

 

mailto:office@middevonshow.co.uk
https://www.primary-sports.co.uk/events/2024/05/15/landscore-primary-school-lazer-tag-may-2024
https://www.primary-sports.co.uk/events/2024/05/15/landscore-primary-school-lazer-tag-may-2024

